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‘Dance for Chance’- 7th February 2025 
Dear families,  
 
We were overwhelmed with the response to our ‘Dance for Chance’ events the 
past three years. We have raised over an incredible £3,200! We will be running 
the event again this year with the aim of celebrating and remembering our 
lovely little boy, while also raising lots of money for the hospital which took such 
good care of him and his family.  
 
As this is the year Chance’s year group are leaving Mount and after talking to 
Chance’s family, we have all decided that this will be our final ‘Dance for Chance’ 
event.  Chance will always be a huge part of out Mount Primary family and we will continue our weekly 
kindness award during our celebration assembly. We will continue to fundraise for Alder Hey and support 
the toy appeal in Chance’s memory 
 
Will be holding our ‘Dance for Chance’ event on Friday 7th February so children can wear clothes which 
they feel comfortable in and we are encouraging children and staff to wear blue- Chance’s favourite colour.  
 
On Friday 7th February, all children will take part in our whole school dance event. The children will learn a 
dance routine to some of Chance’s favourite music which we will perform together at the end of the day.  
 
Donations can be paid on Arbor or in cash at the school office. We will also be collecting money on the day 
as the children come into school. We are asking for all donations to be in school by Friday 14th February.  
 
We are really looking forward to this exciting event and 
another opportunity to celebrate our friend Chance.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 

 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

mailto:info@mount.wirral.sch.uk

